

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION P.O. Box 600 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

DIANE GUTIERREZ-SCACCETTI

Commissioner

SHEILA Y. OLIVER

Lt. Governor

May 22, 2019.

Adhesives Technology 450 E. Copans Rd. Pompano Beach, FI 33064

Dear Mr. Renee Thomas:

Laboratory testing of your ULTRABOND 1, Epoxy Bedding Compound, (Type IV, Grade 3, Class B,C), has been completed and is acceptable. This material was evaluated in accordance with the 2007 New Jersey Department of Transportation Standard Specifications, subsection 909.08.02 and MAP-114.

Please refer to test report serial #TPJARRO194T083614.

This approval is contingent upon continued compliance with our specifications. The Department reserves the right to reconsider this approval upon any changes concerning the manufacture or performance of your product. This approval may not be used for advertising or promotional purposes without the written consent of the Commissioner of the New Jersey Department of Transportation.

For any question please call to Efrain Arroyo 609-530-2318, or e-mail to Efrain.Arroyo@dot.state.nj.us

Thank you for your interest in New Jersey's transportation system.

Sincerely

Efrain Arroyd Senior Engineer 609-530-2318

CC Harikrishana Desai Project Engineer Materials

QPL File Bureau of Materials



P.O. Box 600 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

DIANE GUTIERREZ-SCACCETTI

Commissioner

SHEILA Y. OLIVER *Lt. Governor* 

May 22, 2019.

Adhesives Technology 450 E. Copans Rd. Pompano Beach, FI 33064

Dear Mr. Renee Thomas:

Laboratory testing of your ULTRABOND 1, Epoxy Grout, (Type I, Grade 3, Class B,C), has been completed and is acceptable. This material was evaluated in accordance with the 2007 New Jersey Department of Transportation Standard Specifications, subsection 909.08.02 and MAP-114.

Please refer to test report serial #TPJARRO194T083118.

This approval is contingent upon continued compliance with our specifications. The Department reserves the right to reconsider this approval upon any changes concerning the manufacture or performance of your product. This approval may not be used for advertising or promotional purposes without the written consent of the Commissioner of the New Jersey Department of Transportation.

For any question please call to Efrain Arroyo 609-530-2318, or e-mail to Efrain.Arroyo@dot.state.nj.us

Thank you for your interest in New Jersey's transportation system.

Sincerely,

Efrain Arroyo Senior Engineer 609-530-2318

CC Harikrishana Desai Project Engineer Materials

QPL File Bureau of Materials